
ATTENTION!!! 

Sycamore Flats Visitors 


The Sycamore Flats Picnic Area will be completely closed on 
Wednesday May 10 thru Friday May 12, 2006. The area will 
reopen on the weekend of May 13 and May 14. The recreation area 
will be closed completely on Monday May 15, 2006 and will 
reopen on May 26, 2006 or until project is complete. 

TUBE USERS, FISHERMEN & OTHERS: DO NOT ENTER

stream, due to stream construction. Please use area above or below 
Sycamore Flats. For further information please contact Lorie 
Stroup or Diane Bolt at the Pisgah Ranger Station (828) 877-3265. 


